
 
WHS Leadership Class Selection Process 

Applications will be available online and in the Student Store March 20th 

 
All Applications are reviewed by a student panel made up of outgoing senior 

leadership students.  Applications are then viewed by a second panel of staff members 
working in the Whitney High School Leadership program and scored using a ​rubric​. 

 
There are 3 main categories in the Leadership class. 

 
·​   ​The elected positions​ - positions in which you must complete an application, go 
through a workshop, run for office (win your election), attend summer meetings, and 
attend the mandatory retreat in June. 
 
·​  ​The commissioner positions​ - positions in which you must complete an application, 
go through a workshop, take part in an interview, attend summer meetings, and attend 
the mandatory retreat in June. 
 
·​  ​The leadership class positions​ - positions in the class that are chosen by an 
application process.  
  
Academic Code 
In order to be eligible for leadership, a student must have and maintain a minimum 
grade point average of 3.0. This GPA must be maintained, regardless of any NC/NM. If 
a leadership student does not maintain this minimum, they will be put on academic 
probation. Leadership students must clear all No Credits in a timely manner. If this has 
not been accomplished within one month after the grading period, the student is 
declared ineligible. At this point, the Director of Student Activities may take disciplinary 
action including removing the student from the leadership class. 
 
***You must CURRENTLY hold a 3.0 GPA or higher in order to be eligible for the 

Leadership class 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IpCU8CeyUUHwqonRW1yCOOPdepI4zyT6jOCWLIHJXuU/edit

